
Department of Conservation & Natural Resources, State Lands Division manages 
a number of tracts of land around the state which are available for lease for the purpose 
of hunting.  Bidding for these leases occurs every five years.  When bidding opens for the 
available tracts, State Lands Division will post to the DCNR website a list of available 
tracts along with detailed instructions for submitting bids.  All tracts will be available for 
bidding in the spring of 2025.  To ensure that you receive future announcements regarding 
bidding opportunities, please sign up for updates at www.OutdoorAlabama.com.  Detailed 
instructions to guide you through the subscription process are listed below. 

 
From the home page you can access the subscription options by selecting the 

SIGN UP option next to the envelope icon at the top right hand side of the screen. Note 
the icon circled in yellow below. 
 

 
 

You will then be directed to a new page where you will be asked if you would prefer 
to receive updates by email or text message.  After you have made your selection and 
entered either your email address/cell number click Submit and you will be directed to a 
list of subscription topics.   

 

 

http://www.outdooralabama.com/


You may select any topics that may be of interest to you.  However, to ensure you 
receive announcements regarding hunting lease opportunities, you should select State 
Land Acquisition and Leasing Opportunities under the State Lands category.  All 
announcements we send related to available tracts and bidding opportunities are 
distributed through this category. 
 

 
 
 

You do not have to select a county to submit your selections. 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Dee Baker with State 
Lands Division at (334) 242-3484 or by email at delicia.baker@dcnr.alabama.gov. 
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